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I am a law, abiding Citizen that has worked hard to get through college, pay my bills 

on time, and be a positive functioning citizen in the state of Oregon. How can you 

give rights to homeless individuals to where they can park on my property? Where 

are our rights? We are the taxpayers!!  This will only drive more Oregonians away 

from Oregon thereby decreasing state revenue. This needs to be seriously 

reconsidered!! 


